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	Comments


On November 2, 2011, the PDCWG reviewed the 11/1/11 Morgan Stanley comments regarding Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 315.  After discussion, the PDCWG was in consensus that ROS should review the questions raised by the 11/1/11 Morgan Stanley comments. 
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None.
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